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Information regarding Community 

Meetings 
 
(Kahnawake – 30, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2022) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to 
advise the community that, during the current fight against 
Bill-96, Community Meetings can be called at a moment’s 
notice.  
 
As a matter of course, the MCK will take every measure 
necessary to inform the people of any such meetings. 
Because of these special circumstances, those who wish to 
be involved should pay close attention to the various social 
media platforms, the MCK and local media websites, and 
K1037 Radio for announcements and updates. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and continued 
participation.    
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